
Printed on: 25/09/2020 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

24/09/2020  12:33:282020/3478/P COMMNT m aarons No comments regarding porch or bin storage.

The new rear extension is designed to extend beyond the current line of building at 21 and beyond the line of 

the extension at 23. It is also higher than the top level of the extension at 23. Taken together this will make it 

look disproportionate. It will also enclose the space on the patio of 23 and will lead to slight loss of outlook. It 

should be of similar proportions to the extension at 23 to preserve amenity and aesthetic.

(It should be further noted that in drawing PL110 - Rear elevation west - the boundary line drawn between the 

two semi detached properties appears not to be drawn down the middle. It is unclear if this is reflected in the 

lines of the proposed extension; if so, this would obviously raise serious objections).
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